
Hakone Regime meeting  
Saturday, July 5, 2008 
At Stoweflake Resort, Stowe, Vermont 
 
Present for the meeting were: James and Carole Hodge (H 01); Michael Sinz (H 07); 
James and Claire Franklin (H 08); Florrie Paige (H 13), and; Janet Writer (H 23) 
 
Michael Sinz was re-elected to serve as regime director for a term ending July 2011. 
 
Claire Franklin was appointed to review and discuss the Long Range Maintenance Plan 
and the Reserve Assessments with Joe, and to distribute the findings to the other 
homeowners. 
 
Minutes were approved from 2007. 
 
 
 


